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The New Zealand Fisheries Ministry is considering a  risky increase in the Hoki Catch Limit. The
move has been labelled "phenomenally risky" by a conservation group, Forest & Bird. If
implemented, this would be the second increase in two years, after eight years of cuts.
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http://www.stuff.co.nz/environment/3890928/Alarm-at-plan-to-up-hoki-catch-limit

